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JUNIOR LEAGUE OF ANNAPOLIS, INC. OFFERS GIFT-WRAPPING SERVICES THIS 

HOLIDAY SEASON AT WESTFIELD ANNAPOLIS MALL 
 

(ANNAPOLIS, MD) The Junior League of Annapolis, Inc. will offer gift-wrapping services to 
customers of the Westfield Annapolis Mall, December 7-24, 2013, from 9 a.m. to 9 p.m. 
 
On Christmas Eve the JLA gift-wrapping services will be available from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m.  The gift-
wrapping station will be located in the space previously occupied by Lush Handmade Cosmetics, 
across from Crabtree & Evelyn.  
 
Gift cards will be offered through the mall services group at the same location. Traditional and 
non-traditional wrapping paper will be available for customers to choose from, as well as a roll of 
birthday paper.  
 
“This is one of the best and largest fundraisers that the Junior League of Annapolis, Inc. offers,” 
explains Parys Jolly, Co-Chair of the JLA Gift Wrap Committee.  “I don't know how many 
packages we've wrapped since 2007, but the money that we raise during our gift wrap fundraiser 
goes right back to the community. One of the best parts of this fundraiser is helping alleviate a 
little stress for shoppers, especially those who struggle with gift-wrapping. We hope everyone will 
stop by our station this year!” 
 
For more information contact Sarah Jane Dunaway, External Communications Chair at 443-995-
2540 or visit our website at http://www.jlannapolis.org. 
 
ABOUT THE JUNIOR LEAGUE OF ANNAPOLIS, Inc. 
 
The Junior League of Annapolis, Inc. is an organization of women committed to promoting 
voluntarism, developing the potential of women and improving the community through the 
effective action and leadership of trained volunteers. Its purpose is exclusively educational and 
charitable. The Junior League of Annapolis, Inc. is part of the Association of Junior Leagues 
International, Inc. 
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